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July 27, 2011 

 

TO:  Each Member of the Commission 

 

FROM: Bob Braitman, Executive Officer 

 

SUBJECT: LAFCO Project and Activity Update  

 

This is an informational report.  No action is necessary. 

 

This is a periodic report on LAFCO staff activities.  The last report was on June 27.  

 

LAFCO Staff Activities 

 

1. On June 27 the staff compiled and distributed the packet for the July 7 Commission 

meeting including the processing fee schedule and LAFCO budget for the coming year.  

 

2. The Commission met on July 7 in Santa Barbara.  

 

3. On July 18 staff responded to the County Planning & Development Department regarding 

the five revised entitlements related to the development of Rice Ranch in Orcutt. 

 

4. On July 21 staff responded to the County Planning & Development Department regarding 

the Claxton Winery project. 

 

5. On July 19 staff met with Commissioner Joe Armendariz to discuss intergovernmental 

issues in the Carpinteria area.  

 

6. Also on July 19 staff met with Brian Bresolin of the SBCAG staff to discuss Countywide 

planning including compliance with SB 375 within the perspective of Sphere of Influence 

planning and the preparation of Municipal Service Reviews. 

 

7. Also on July 19 staff met with Goleta Water District General Manager John McInnes to 

discuss water supply and potential District boundary issues.  

 

8. On July 22 staff met with the CALAFCO Legislative Committee via conference call.  

 

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 

 

cc: Bill Dillon, LAFCO Legal Counsel 


